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Exhibit C
PUBLIC HEALTH CONCERN POLICY


In light of COVID-19 Pandemic, The Office of Housing has adopted the following policy regarding employee health.  

· We ask all employees to stay home when they are ill or have been ill within the last 24 hours. 
· We ask all employees to stay home if someone in their home is sick or has been sick in the last 24 hours.
· We send staff home when they are not healthy enough to be at work or are showing signs of infection including but not limited to fever, shortness of breath, and/or coughing
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